
 

 

December 3, 2021 

 

Dear Family Member, 

I hope you had a nice Thanksgiving and were able to enjoy a visit here at the ECF.  I just wanted 

to share a quick COVID-19 update.  We completed our last round of COVID testing of all 

residents and employees last week and continue with no new positive cases at this time.  

Unfortunately, there continues to be many new positives throughout the community.  We remain 

vigilant in our infection control practices to prevent the introduction or spread of the virus here at 

the ECF.   

After opening up the visiting hours and revising our visitor guidelines, it seems everyone is 

enjoying the changes.  I will continue to give you frequent updates with any changes.  

I want to thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Fortunato Scerbo III 

Administrator 

 


